
Read about other Growing Suburbs Fund Projects on  
www.delwp.vic.gov.au/local-government/council-funding/growing-suburbs-fund

For more information regarding this project contact Local Infrastructure, DELWP.  
Email: gsf@delwp.vic.gov.au and Ph: 9948 8551

Growing Suburbs Fund
The Growing Suburbs Fund (formerly the Interface Growth Fund) is providing 
much needed funding to assist interface councils in the task of delivering 
of new local infrastructure. The initial $50 million investment in 2015-16 will 
make a big difference in the day-to-day lives of outer suburban families by 
meeting critical local infrastructure needs for communities in Melbourne’s 
diverse and fast-growing outer suburbs.

WYNDHAM CITY COUNCIL

Wyndham is located on the south-
western fringe of Melbourne with 
Werribee at its commercial heart.  
The city is a major horticultural area 
for Melbourne as well as a designate 
growth area, currently ranked the third 
fastest growing local government area 
in Victoria1.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

Wyndham Vale is a growing community in Melbourne’s western 
growth corridor.  In recognition of the important Aboriginal links 
to the area the new Wyndham Aboriginal Community Centre will 
be designed and built to meet the important cultural needs of 
the local community.

The centre will be designed to ensure that the centre is a 
contemporary space that is designed in collaboration with the 
Aboriginal Community and the needs of the community are me 
through a range of activities and programs.

The Wyndham Aboriginal Community Centre will also increase 
and promote community engagement, by offering a variety of 
social interaction opportunities. 

Expected completion: late 2018

Growing Suburbs Fund: $1.5 million

Other Contributions: $4.5 million

1 http://profile.id.com.au/wyndham

Wyndham Aboriginal Hub
Wollahra Rise, Wyndham Vale
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